## 2018 SOCIAL COMMITTEE REPORT

This year, the Social Committee organized/participated in two very successful events, with a third event that was planned but had to be cancelled due to weather.

The Social Committee planned another LLA kayak trip, which was scheduled for July 28, 2018. Unfortunately, due to flooding of the Susquehanna River, the trip had to be cancelled, and we were unable to reschedule for this year. However, because of the interest, we will try to hold this event again in 2019.

On Saturday, September 15, 2017, we had the annual Knoebels Grove trip. This LLA event is a joint effort between the Social Committee, the Pennsylvania Bar Association Young Lawyers Division (YLD), the PBA Zone 4 as well as the Lycoming County Paralegal Association. The event was attended by 60 people, including 16 LLA members as well as lots of family and friends. Members were given \$35.00 in a gift card to be used toward ride tickets, food, games or souvenirs. The Social Committee provided a picnic lunch of hot dogs and hamburgers along with assorted side dishes generously brought by members and their families. The Lycoming County Paralegal Association graciously provided all of the cold beverages. We had great weather again and a great turn out. We plan to continue this event next year.

On Wednesday, November 7, 2018, 18 LLA members and their guests attended the Quizzo event at the LLA. The Social Committee provided pizza and beer, and the competition between the 5 teams was fierce and definitely fun. Members really seem to enjoy this event, so we do plan to try and continue the event next year.

This year we did not hold a happy hour event with Penn State Law students, mostly due to a change in the Dean of Career Services. We will continue to explore

this as a possibility next year.

Looking ahead, the Social Committee plans to hold the kayak trip, the Knoebels event and the Quizzo event again next year. If the opportunity arises, the Social Committee may also host a happy hour and/or partner with the YLD for a happy hour with the Penn State law students.

The Social Committee always welcomes ideas from members as to additional events, or suggestions as to improvements to the events we hosted this year.

Respectfully submitted

WMWW Mallow

Jessica L. Harlow, Chair